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April 2020 

Survey investigation work on Appin Road from 
Wednesday 15 April 2020 

The NSW Government is investing in the Appin Road upgrade to improve 

safety and access for local residents and through traffic. 

 

Note: Identified areas are not to scale and are for general information and illustrative purposes only 

Transport for New South Wales will continue to undertake essential survey investigation work on Appin 

Road between Rosemeadow and Mt Gilead to assist with planning of the proposed road upgrade. 
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 This work includes: 

 setting up survey equipment along the road reserve  

 recording field data 

 taking photographs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How will the work affect you? 

The investigation works will be carried out on the verges along Appin Road. Access to properties will not be 

required however if access is required we will contact you in advance to discuss access requirements. 

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained at all times.  

Traffic changes 

There are no changes proposed to the traffic. For the latest traffic updates, please contact 132 701, visit 

livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Thank you for your patience during this work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our work schedule 
 

We will be on site between Wednesday 15 

April and Wednesday 29 April 2020, 

weather permitting. 

Our work hours will be between 7am and 

5pm Monday to Friday excluding public 

holidays. 

 

 

Contact us 
 
If you have any questions please contact the 

project team on 1800 810 680 or 

appinroadupgrade@rms.nsw.gov.au.   

To find out more go to: 

https://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/projects/appin-

road-improvements/index.html 
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